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Thanks to Saltash Rotary Club

Saltash Town Council would like to thank Saltash Rotary Club for all their work in the community. In 
particular for their ongoing efforts to install defibrillators in the town.

The fundraising undertaken by the volunteers resulted in the defibrillator installed outside Blooms 
Hearing Centre and one that was outside Appleby Westward which is now going to be relocated. Both of 
these have no doubt saved lives.

They haven’t stopped there, they are now working on installing a new defibrillator outside Isambard 
House, the railway station building. A telephone box is being restored to house the defibrillator which will 
be a great addition to Saltash. 


